

Bealings School
01473 622376

2nd December 2020                                                                       

Dear Parents and Carers
Many thanks for all the wonderful donations we have received so far for our Christmas Raffle.  We would still be grateful for further items for the hampers and we are in need of some hamper baskets or boxes if anyone can help. 
Due to the current COVID situation we are organising the selling of the Christmas Raffle tickets slightly different this year.  An envelope containing 10 raffle tickets will go home today with your eldest child.  
We then ask you to sell the raffle tickets to friends and family at £1 a ticket. Please complete the slip next to the raffle ticket with their name and contact details.  Please return all money and ticket stubs in a sealed envelope to the School Office no later than 9am Monday 14th December 2020.   Any unsold tickets can also be returned to the office.  We can accept cash or cheques payable to Bealings School Fund.  If further tickets are required please let us know.
The raffle will be drawn during the last week of term and we will notify all winners.  
Please email the school office if you have any questions.
We really appreciate your continued support of our school.
Best Wishes
The Bealings Team 
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